
Vote in the Presidential Primary Your Choice - Your Vote 
 

The Presidential Primary is scheduled for Feb. 27, 2024. Registered voters may choose to vote at the 

polls on election day, nine days of Early Voting at the Township Hall (see dates on Website) or use an 

Early Voting application for a ballot. The choice is yours. Please note Michigan Election Law (MCL 

168.615c) requires that voters indicate In Writing which political party ballot the voter wishes to vote. 

This requirement only applies to Presidential Primary elections, and voters will not be required to select 

a political party ballot type at other types of elections. Follow this hyper-link to complete an application 

for permanent voter status. Please know that your vote will always be counted no matter which 

method of voting you choose. Elections in Livingston County are safe and secure. 

https://www.genoa.org/contentfiledata/download/2417
https://www.genoa.org/contentfiledata/download/2417

